

OFFICIAL GIFT RECEIPT

Please retain for your tax records.

Process date: 4/20/2023

Rockley Family Foundation Attn: Lori Lewis PO Box 17930 Golden, CO 80402

Dear Lori,

It is with great Spartan pride that I thank you for making a gift to The University of Tampa. Your support has a meaningful impact on our students:

"I have the ability to take the classes which interest me and in which I can excel in academically rather than just the ones that would enable me to graduate sooner. I have the opportunity to hold leadership positions within meaningful organizations rather than work several jobs to afford my education."

Ruby Lefort-Rivas '24

Because of you, students at The University of Tampa continue to benefit from abundant opportunities to acquire knowledge and talents essential for their careers, preparing them to positively impact the world and ensuring they are Spartan Ready. Thank you for making this possible.

As you requested, your gift of \$15,000.00 has been allocated to College of Arts and Letters. Additionally, recognition for your donation will be listed as Rockley Family Foundation. If you wish your name recorded differently or omitted from publication, please contact the Office of Development and University Relations.

Thank you again for your investment in The University of Tampa. We look forward to the positive impact your gift will have on our students, our faculty and our community.

With sincere appreciation,

Y Keith Todd

Vice President for Development and University Relations

Under IRS Guidelines, the estimated value of any benefits is not substantial: consult with your tax adviser the deductibility of your contribution.

This letter will serve as a receipt for your tax records.



E-mail: development@ut.edu | www.ut.edu